
Thursday 21st March

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands and waters where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 1, 2024

Friday, 22nd March Parent Helper Session 9am in the staffroom
Ride2School Day - Cafe from 8:15am at school

Wednesday 27th March IEP meetings 3:30pm to 7pm - Last day for Students

Thursday 28th March IEP meetings 9am to 2pm - last day of Term 1

Friday 29th March Good Friday

Monday 15th April Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 16th April First Day Term 2

Tuesday 16th April School Photos

17th to 19th April Grade 4 to 6 Camp @ Angahook

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our Welcome Picnic and official opening of our school mural
last week. Our students and community fundraised for the completion of this mural and it was all hands on
deck to paint it. I’d like to thank Uncle Brendan for taking the time to be here for the evening and give a very
special thank you to Hannah and her aunty Janine for performing our Acknowledgement to Country
ceremony. We also had some special guests from the Department of Education in attendance and our State
Member for Preston / Reservoir, Nathan Lambert.

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


A very big thank you to Danny and Mark for cooking the snags and to all of the other adult helpers.

IEP MEETINGS
Next week we will finish the term with our Individual Education Plan meetings. These are a positive way to
celebrate student growth and maintain connections and relationships between students, school staff and
parents/caregivers/guardians. We will be continuing to evaluate and finetune our IEP processes throughout the
year.

PROGRESS WITH ADMIN PORTABLE
There has been lots of action over the past two weeks and it was all happening on Tuesday with our new building
being craned in and bolted together.

More work will take place from now until the first day of term 2, when we will have access to this new space.



First Day of Term 2
Students will resume Term 2 on Tuesday the 16th of April. Monday the 15th of April is a school council approved
pupil free day where all staff will undertake Visible Wellbeing professional learning. Tuesday the 16th is also our
school photo day.

STUDENT VOICE IN ACTION

Last year one of our year 6 students, Rose, applied for the Parliament
Prize. Parliament of Victoria asks students in years 5 to 12 across
the state, to share what they would say to parliament if they were an
MP. This is a chance to talk about the issues that are important to
kids and their community. Rose wrote about road safety around her
local community, the lack of stop signs and the speed limit being too
high. Rose achieved in the top 10% of the state! Our local MP
Nathan Lambert took this to discussions, and last week a stop sign
was installed.

Thank you Rose for making our community safer, you should be
extremely proud of your achievement.

WELL DONE POPPY AND TIA
During the Labour Day long weekend, Poppy and Tia competed in the Little Athletics State Championship.

In searing heat over two days at the Knox athletics track both students did an amazing job. Poppy ran Personal
Best times in her events of the 100m and 200m sprints and Tia performed brilliantly in the discus. Congratulations!



HARMONY DAY at RVPS

Harmony Week 18th - 24th of March, is the celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together
Australians from all different backgrounds. It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone.

Here at Reservoir Views, our cultural diversity is vast, amazing and beautiful, everyone belongs.





SCHOOL VALUE AWARDS

SCHOOL COUNCILLOR PROFILE

School Council Profile: Gerard Daley

My partner Lucy and I have been part of the
Reservoir Views school community since our
daughter Rose started as a Prep in 2017. During
this time we have seen Reservoir Views go from
strength to strength and we couldn’t be happier to
still be part of the community with our son Henry
now in Grade 4. Seriously - where does all the time
go?!

Some of the highlights we’ve seen along the way
have been; the resurfacing of the oval, additional
buildings added to the grounds, Individual
Education Plans (IEPs) implemented for every
student, and a Music program - not to mention the
most amazing mural that really has brought the
buildings to life! It really was beautiful to see our
school community gather in front of the mural at the
welcome bbq earlier this week.

Oh, I nearly forgot to mention the awesome
Principal we got about 5 years ago and the

outstanding teachers and staff we are so lucky to have - THANK YOU ALL!!!

Along with being a Dad, I work as a Health, Safety and Wellbeing Culture Advisor for the Level Crossing Removal
Project. I was personally very excited to see that Visible Wellbeing has been launched at Reservoir Views, and I
highly recommend watching the recording of the information session they ran recently if you were unable to attend
on the night.

I have been a member of the Reservoir Views School Council for 6 years and I am very excited to be filling the
position of President this year. I hope to bring my expertise in the Wellbeing space, along with my expertise as a
Graphic Designer from a previous life to the table. Most of all, I would love to hear from our community about their
experiences at Reservoir Views - so please, don’t hesitate to grab me or any of the School Council members for a
chat in the yard!



PLAYGROUP

Playgroup is back up and running for
2024.

Thank you to Cassie, one of our school
parents. Cassie will be running
playgroup every Thursday from 9am -
11pm throughout the school year, during
the teaching terms.

Playgroup is free and we welcome our
community to bring along their
preschool aged child/ children for some
fun.

Kind regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.




































